
 
 

 

Masters Advisory Board 2016 
12 December 2015 11 am Hamilton Creek Marina 

Meeting called by Al DeNunzio 

Type of meeting Monthly – this was an introductory meeting to get organized for 2016. 

Attendees 
Al DeNunzio, Erin Wenzel, Meg Mazzone, Bethany Primrose, Emy Noel 
 
Absent:  Jim Davis 

MAB Prior Minutes Not Reviewed 

Dock Extension 
 Al DeNunzio 

Discussion Al updated the MAB on the status of the dock extension project.  It requires approval of the Army Corps of 
Engineers. 

Conclusions No action taken  

Boat Reservation Process 
 Al DeNunzio 

Discussion There was a discussion about the need for more flexibility in the boat reservation process.   

Conclusions The issue was tabled for a future meeting. 

Annual Party 
 Al DeNunzio 

Discussion Party scheduled for January 8 or 9.  Al will remind everyone to RSVP with preferred date by December 15.   

Action Items Person Responsible Deadline 

No action needed n/a n/a 

Open Rows 

 Al, Meg 

Discussion The MAB discussed making organizing open rows a function of the MAB.  Meg agreed to help 
organize it.   

Cox Class   

   

Discussion The MAB discussed the need for a cox class for beginners and one for more 
advanced coxes; in particular, a class on how to cox during a race.  

Miscellaneous 
 

Discussion 

Mark Ragland has agreed to continue to be the ambassador to out of town rowers who want 
to row with Nashville Rowing as a guest.  The MAB discussed making meeting dates 
available to the membership in advance so anyone can participate.  Finally, the MAB 
discussed the need for additional safety measures at the lake – possibly have a person 
designated to keep watch during practice. 


